
Honda Heritage Center Visitor Parking Lot 
and Roadway Replacement

September 30 - November 15

➢ The Visitor Parking Lot and the roadway 
from Honda Pkwy. to the opposite 
entrance will be closed beginning 
September 30 for replacement. This 
work is expected to last 5-7 weeks.

 
➢ A temporary Visitor Entrance and Lobby 

will be created by the current Associate 
Entrance.

➢ Visitors will park in the Associate Parking 
Lot during construction.

➢ Signage will be posted directing Visitors 
and Deliveries to the temporary Visitor 
Entrance.
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